Return to campus for many in the Dal Community has been stressful, but
A Post-doctoral Fellow in the ARC (CRC Building) wanted custodians
Andrew White, Don Rogers and Lourdes Serafico to know how
appreciative she is of their efforts to make and keep the area safe for
return.

“I am writing to let you know that | appreciate the effort Facilities has
made to keep things clean, organized, and safe. It was stressful thinking
about returning to work during COVID-19, but this has made the
transition easy. In particular, the crew that has cleaned the ARC, Andrew,
Don and Lourdes. Your staff are always professional and hardworking.”

Madison Zuverink, Post-doctoral Fellow
ARC (CRC Building)
July 2020

DALHOUSIE

UNIVERSITY

Facilities Management




